

Most Holy Trinity Parish

An Arizona Non-profit Corporation

1300 North Greasewood Road Tucson, AZ 85745

Mid-Year Financial Report

Dear Friends,

Each year we present to you two financial reports to keep you informed on our progress as a parish. One report takes place in July after our fiscal year is completed and the second is the one enclosed for your review, which chronicles how we are doing half way through the fiscal year.

I am pleased to inform you that we are making very good progress with our financial recovery and I have you to thank for your support. While the news is good we still have challenges ahead of us as we continue to struggle to keep our facilities in good shape. The demands of upkeep and repairs are always challenging us. Recently we discovered that we will need to address water and sewer issues as the pipes are getting old and will need maintenance.

In spite of these challenges, we are moving forward in a good direction, as long as we don't take our eyes off the ball. We still need to increase our support of the parish in order that we can continue the good ministries we are doing, especially in our outreach, staffing, education and liturgies. Regrettably inflation, regulatory and diocesan requirements keep challenging us financially.

Despite these things, I can report that we are moving ahead and we have a lot to be proud of as a parish. We are doing good things for our community, our seniors, our children and for the people who are in great need. Let us pray that we can continue on this good path as we move into the future.

Thank you again for your support of our amazing MHT community.

Yours in the Savior,

Fr. Tom